Wednesday, March 5, 2025

Celebrating Women’'s Month and
Fire Prevention Month:

s A Meaningful event at Carcar Water DiStrict s

Following the Zumba session, the formal
program began with a solemn prayer and the
singing of the Philippine National Anthem.

Atty. Ra Solomon Enriquez, Department
Manager for Operations and Maintenance,
delivered the welcome address wherein he
shared the significant role of his mother in
shaping his values and character. He also
highlighted the importance of women in
society, stating that the role of women is
indispensable in nation building.

CWD celebrates the Women's Month and Fire
Prevention Month in a vibrant and meaningful
event on March 5, 2025 at the CWD grounds.
The activity aims to honor the contributions of
women to society and to raise the level of
awareness of the employees on fire safety.

The program kicked off at 8:00 AM via an
energizing 30-minute Zumba session that set
up an enthusiastic tone to start the day.
Participants enjoyed the lively dance workout
which was intended to promote wellness and
camaraderie among employees.

For the rationale, Ms. Eddies C. Inot,
Department Manager for HR and Admin,
showed a compelling video on the History of
the International Women’s Month celebration.
She presented the legal mandates related to
Women's Month, the event's theme and
objectives, and highlighted the planned
activities, emphasizing their significance in
promoting women's rights and empowerment.
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The program proceeded with the Fire
Prevention Month segment, featuring resource
speakers from the Bureau of Fire Protection
(BFP) Carcar City—FO1 Ronnnel V. Romano,
FO1 Jerico A. Mendaros, and FO1 Gem Luis
Mdr Jalandoni. They delivered informative
discussions on fire prevention, suppression, and
emergency response. They also emphasized the
importance of fire extinguishers in the
workplace and how these can be effectively
used to prevent fire incidents from escalating.

As the event was about to end, certificates of
appreciation were given to the BFP personnel
in recognition of the invaluable insights they
shared to the attendees. What followed was a
photo session with banners at the background
that captured the spirit of unity and advocacy
among members of the organization in
celebration of the Women’s Month and Fire
Prevention Month.

In closing, Ms. Sheille Marie Pangalao,
Department Manager for Commercial and
Finance, expressed her heartfelt gratitude to
the resource speakers and the attendees. She
emphasized the importance of continued
awareness, education, and proactive
community engagement in both women's
empowerment and fire safety initiatives.

Ms. Ruby Angelica Galicano, division manager
for Admin, commented that the celebration was
a resounding success as it not only fostered
awareness, appreciation and empowerment for
women but also reinforced the significance of
fire prevention in our daily lives.

The women’s month and fire prevention month
are annual events that the water district . i ;,,mmm
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